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God said let there be light: And there was light 

  
 

Humber Lodge of Freemasons No 57 
Constituted 1756 

 
 
 
 
 

Loyalty Charity 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Masonic Hall, Dagger Lane, Hull. HU1 2LU.  Telephone: 01482 327317 
 

W Bro Carl Cross   -   Worshipful Master 
 

DEAR SIR AND BROTHER, 
You are hereby summoned to attend the duties of this Lodge at the MASONIC HALL, 
PRINCE STREET, DAGGER LANE, HULL, on: 

TUESDAY 9th October 2018 at 6.30 p.m. precisely. 
 

BUSINESS 
• To open the Lodge 
• To read a portion of the Antient Charge 
• To collect Alms 
• To confirm the minutes of the last regular meeting held on 11th September 2018 
• To Raise Brother Craig William Fish  to the sublime degree of a Master Mason 

who was passed on 12th September 2017  and initiated on the 14th March 2017 
he was proposed by W Bro Maurier and seconded by W Bro Wildman 

• To receive pertinent aspects from the Almoners report 
• To receive pertinent aspects from the Charity Stewards report 
• To receive pertinent aspects from the Royal Arch Representatives report  
• To receive correspondence and apologies 
• To receive any Propositions 
• To discuss any other business 
• To close the Lodge  

 
    

By order of the WM 
Yours fraternally 

      

W Bro Ian Syddall (Secretary) 
16 Wisteria Way 
Hull. HU8 9WA 
Email: secretary@humber57.org.uk  
www.humber57.org.uk 

 
 
Brethren are requested to wear; Dark Clothing, White collars and Gloves and Black, Craft or 

Provincial Tie 

 

 

Vice - Patron 
Masonic Festival 2018 

Remove not the Antient Landmarks which Thy fathers have set 

mailto:secretary@humber57.org.uk
http://www.humber57.org.uk/


 

Worshipful Master W Bro Carl Adrian Cross 
OFFICERS 
2017-2018 

Senior Warden      Bro Lee Cross 
 Junior Warden      Bro. Tim Brown 
Chaplain W Bro David Malcolm Terry, PPSGW 
Treasurer W Bro Terence Ward Fisher, PPJGW 
Secretary W Bro Ian Syddall 
DC                         W Bro Terence Ward Fisher, PPJGW 
Almoner              W Bro David Malcolm Terry, PPSGW 
Charity Steward                      W Bro Michael Potts 
Mentor W Bro Stanley Smith 
Senior Deacon      Bro Mark Lindsay 
Junior Deacon      Bro Ashley Tong 
Assist. DC W Bro. Stanley Smith 
Organist W Bro. Edwin Robert Wildman, PGOrg 
Assistant Secretary W Bro. Richard John Smedley, PPSGW 
Inner Guard      Bro Malcolm Forbes 
Steward      Bro. Craig Fish 
Steward      Bro. Anthony Weeks 
Steward      Bro. Andrew Paulls 
Steward      Bro. Scott Mell 
Tyler W Bro. Malvin Sharpless, PPGSwdB 
IPM W Bro. Craig Maurier, PPGstwd (Linc) 
Lecture Master W Bro. Philip Arthur Watts, PPGstB 
Librarian W Bro. Terence Ward Fisher, PPJGW 
RAR W Bro. Stanley Smith 

 

The next meeting of Provincial Grand Lodge and Provincial Grand Chapter will take place at York Racecourse on 
Saturday 11th May 2019.  Provincial Grand Chapter will be opened at 10.30am. Companions are to be seated by 
9.45am. Following the meeting, luncheon will be served in one of the function suites at 1.00pm.  The meeting of 
Provincial Grand Lodge will follow at 3.15 pm.    Brethren are to be seated by 3.00pm. 

Lodge records, which include a member’s name, address, telephone number, email address, office and rank, are maintained in 
accordance with the Provincial Protocol and Lodge Protocol on data protection. The records are accessed and used by the Lodge 
Secretary, Treasurer, Almoner and Mentor for the administration of the Lodge, Provincial Grand Lodge and Grand Lodge in 
accordance with the Book of Constitutions and by others in accordance with the Provincial Protocol and the Lodge Protocol. The 
Lodge and the Province further reserve the right to use data to fulfil the legitimate interests of the Craft. 

OVERSEAS LODGES: If any Member is contemplating a visit to an overseas Lodge he must consult with the Provincial 
Grand Secretary (through the Lodge Secretary) before doing so. 
 “The Book of Constitutions states that the Supreme Order of the Holy Royal Arch is included in “Pure Antient 
Freemasonry” and many Brethren take the view that the essential four stage process for every mason is “initiation 
to exaltation” thereby continuing and completing his Craft degrees. Every Master Mason is invited to consider the 
desirability of becoming a Royal Arch Mason” 

The Lodge of Instruction will be held at 7.15 pm on the third Monday of each month. (Not December) Your support 
for the Master Elect Stanley Smith would be appreciated for this important part of Masonic education. 

Freemasonry Cares: Helping Freemasons, their families and dependents who have financial, healthcare or family 
need to access a range of support services available to them - Free phone 0800 035 60 90 
 

W.M Carl Cross 3 Lagoon Drive, Sutton on Hull. HU7 4YW Tel: 07970 576069 
Treasurer Terry Fisher Claremont 39 Church Lane Kirkella HU10 7TA Tel: 01482 657909 
Almoner David Terry 11, The Fairway, Westella, HU10 7SA Tel: 01482 650037 

Charity Steward Michael Potts 63, Claremont Avenue, Hull, HU6 7LZ Tel: 07932 607679 
 


